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20 May 2024 

Online Classes  

Dear Parents,   

Due to the extreme heat wave currently affecting our region, we have decided to 

suspend all offline classes to ensure the  well-being of our students. 

However, we will be conducting online classes for students of Classes X - XII 

from 21st May to 24th May 2024. The online classes will commence at 8:00 a.m. 

The detailed timetable for the same will be shared with you shortly.  

We request you to ensure that your child attends these online classes regularly and 

punctually. 

Principal 

Geeta Gangwani 

 


